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I am writing very briefly to encourage the legislature to approve the Oregon 

Corporation Division's budget request. I am a business attorney in Bend, Oregon, 

and rely on timely information from the Oregon Corporation Division on a daily basis. 

The current lag times for filing documents and the inability to accomplish many 

routine filings online is a big problem. It causes Oregon taxpayers and businesses 

delays and more expenses related to starting and maintaining businesses. I access 

business information through many other state corporation division websites and can 

tell you that Oregon's online functionality is way behind the times. I formerly practiced 

in Salem and did not notice these problems because I was able to have staff hand 

deliver filings and information requests to the corporation division where they would 

be acted on immediately. That convenience does not exist for any attorneys who 

practice outside of Salem. Enhancing online functionality for the corporation division 

would, in my opinion, level the playing field and allow taxpayers who live outside of 

Salem to receive better legal and government services. Thanks! 


